
March 31, 2022 

 

Dear «first_name», 

You have been selected to receive a HEERF III Grant (formerly named CARES Grant/HEERF 
I/HEERF II) as of March 31, 2022.  Your specific HEERF III Grant award amount is 
$«float_in_02_2nd_HEERF_III».  No action is necessary to receive this grant.  Your HEERF III 
Grant amount will not apply directly towards any tuition or fees you may owe.  Instead, the 
Business Office will be processing a full refund of your HEERF III Grant amount.   

Please allow your bank account 2-3 business days for receipt of these funds if you have direct 
deposit, and 5-7 business days to receive a paper check.    

Information about HERRF III Grant funds: 

The Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF III) made available via the American 
Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARP) are to provide financial support to students for any component 
of the student’s cost of attendance. HEERF III grant funds may be used by students for any 
component of their cost of attendance or for emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus, 
such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or child care. Students 
determine how they may use their emergency financial aid grant within the allowable uses. 

The HEERF III Grant recipients were selected based on current spring 2022 enrollment and 
specific award amounts were prioritized for students with exceptional need based on 
information provided on the 2021-2022 FAFSA, if applicable.    

If you have questions about the HEERF III Grant (formerly CARES Grant/HEERF I/HEERF II) please 
contact us our office at financial.aid@baptistu.edu.   

Sincerely, 

Financial Aid Office 
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